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Questions and Answers Cont’d

Q.	 How can I be a part of the consultation on these possible changes? 

A.	 We are inviting parents from these school communities to join us at the parent meetings scheduled 	
	 below to learn more about the accommodation challenges we are addressing, and to provide 		
	 feedback and input on the issues and possible solutions. 

	 -	 December 6, 2022, 6:30 p.m., Clarke High School

	 -	 January 17, 2023, 6:30 p.m., Clarke High School

Q.	 What if I can’t attend these meetings, but still want to share my input?

A.	 All meeting information packages will be available on the dedicated section of the KPR website, and 	
	 there will be an online option for parents to share their thoughts and comments.  

Q.	 What happens after the consultation process? When will a decision be made on any possible 	
	 changes to the schools involved? 
	
A.	 After consultation with parents and community, it is expected that administration will make 		
	


